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Temporary partial closure of Sturt Road, Bedford Park 

As part of the Darlington Upgrade Project, Sturt Road, Bedford Park, will be partially closed this 
weekend for road reconstruction works. 

Sturt Road between Main South Road and Sutton Road 

8pm, Friday 12, October, until 6am, Monday, 15 October. 

 The eastbound lanes of Sturt Road through the work area will be closed, with traffic shifted onto
the westbound lanes.

 All movements will remain available at the junction of Sutton Road and Sturt Road.
 Local parking restrictions will apply.
 Speed restrictions will apply and road users are asked to use extra caution when workers are

on site.

Motorists are encouraged to plan ahead and allow extra time. Please visit the Darlington Upgrade 
Project website for more detailed information. 

Get real time traffic info direct to your smartphone by downloading our Addinsight app at 
www.addinsight.com.au or visit TrafficSA at www.traffic.sa.gov.au 

We thank motorists for their patience while these important works are undertaken. 

http://www.addinsight.com.au
http://www.traffic.sa.gov.au/


 

 

 

 


